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Dear chair Nathanson, Vice-Chairs Walters and Reschke, and Members of the 

House Committee on Revenue. My name is Sloane Sally. I am an 8th grader at 

Roseway Heights Middle School. I’m writing to urge you to support HB 3221. My 

school could regularly use more funds. Teachers struggle to find materials throughout 

the school year. We seem to never have binders, folders and pencils. There is not 

even enough money to fix the stall doors in the bathrooms. Our teachers are amazing 

and are working so hard for the students. We could really use more teachers to help 

meet student needs. Thank you for your time, please support this bill.  


